
MEET THE NEW
POLICE CHIEF

Mike Brown, who previously served as the Assistant Chief for
the Van Meter Police Department, was hired as the new Chief
in October of this year.

He moved to Van Meter in 2015.

He joined the Van Meter Police Department in 2019 to be the
change he wanted to see in the community. Quickly after
joining the department, he realized that this was the job for
him! If you see him out and about do not be afraid to meet
and introduce yourself.



HAPPY
THANKSGIVING

REMINDERS

City of Van Meter Buildings will be closed on
November 11th for Veterans Day and November
24th and 25th in observance of the
Thanksgiving holiday.

Residents with an outside irrigation meter are
reminded to bring their meter indoors out of
the freezing temperatures. They can become
damaged if left in the elements.

Also, disconnect hoses from your outside
faucets to prevent your water lines from
freezing and cracking

November 6th is daylight saving! Do not forget
to set your clocks an hour behind. It is also a
good time to change the batteries in your
smoke detectors!







WHEN: Saturday, December 3rd 
TIME: 9:00 am-1:00 pm 

WHERE: Van Meter United Methodist Church 100 Hazel St, Van Meter



How does it work?
· Adults help the kids organize the list of whom to shop for.

· Shopper elves will help the kids secretly shop and wrap. Prices are marked
at garage sale prices.



All proceeds from this shopping day go to local families in need this holiday

season.



Would you like to donate to the cause? Feel free to Venmo: Kids-Shopping-
Day-VM

We need your donations - slightly used or new item donations (garage sale
type items) are needed. No clothes, please. There is a donation box in the

foyer of the Van Meter Methodist Church. Donations are taken until
November 28th.



Questions? Please e-mail Lisa Hess - at lhess01@gmail.com




IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN THIS POSITION,
AND A RESIDENT IN VAN METER, PLEASE
CONTACT CITY HALL AT 515-996-2644.




KIDS SHOPPING DAY

COUNCIL VACANCY




